Town of New Marlborough Board of Health Monthly Meeting August 8, 2017

The Board met at 7:00PM., present were Larry Davis, III, Chairman, Jack Bellinger, Member and Scott McFarland, Agent . Norm Hankey, Member was absent.

Minutes of the July meeting were read and accepted.

At 1057 Hartsville New Marlborough Rd., Panitch is planning on tearing down the barn and rebuild as a guest house on the second floor with 4 bays as garages on the first/bottom floor. A Title 5 has been done.

At 1504 Clayton-Mill River Rd., Donnelly, Lanou is rebuilding the house.

Scott Smith is doing a Title 5 at 84 Brewer Branch Rd, Iliescu.

State DPH visited WaWaSegowea and gave it passing grades.

The Tim Newman request was discussed and it is the opinion that the Board of Health has no authority to give advise to Mr. Newman on this issue. Scott will email Tim to express the BOH's decision.

The fall dinner for the Boards of Health will be November 19th at the Pittsfield Country Club. Pumping reports were reviewed.

The next Alliance meeting will be Sept. 21st. Scott and Jack expressed the desire to attend.

The meeting adjourned at 8:00PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Pia Bellinger, Sec.